

2 December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Revision Guides**

As part of our commitment to support your son to revise for his public exams this academic year, we are letting you know that a revision guide for each of his subjects has been purchased for him and they will be given to him at the end of this week. There is no cost to yourselves.

If you have already purchased guides and therefore do not need our copies, please ask your son to return the guides to Mr Boddy who will pass them on to another student.

As the year moves along we will continue to provide opportunities for your son to receive further support with studying for his exams, in the meantime please encourage him to start using the guides as part of his revision routine.

Yours sincerely

Gill Ansell

Assistant Principal, Senco, Director of KS4